
As the new editor-in-chief I, would like to thank past Editor-in-chief and editorial team for 

their outstanding work in placing the journal on the map of qualitatively recognised scientific 

journals. Further, I appreciate the dedication and support of Section Editors & Members of 

International Advisory Board in nurturing and strengthening the journal. I am overwhelmed 

to work with such a distinguished group of people who, like me, aim to see the humongous 

growth of the journal within intellectual community. Kindly address all the queries, suggestions 

and feedback at chiefeditor.ccdjournal@mmumullana.org. I am committed to preserve our 

glorious past and remain open to future.   
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